
Important	Reminder 

Reminder to all parents, carers and guardians the first week back (Tuesday 9th January - 
Week B) will be Standards Week for all years to support our Attitude to Learning and a 
positive return to the year. Can we ask, that your child is Responsible, and Ready for the 
January Term 3 with the correct uniform, equipment for learning and have their Yondr 
cases in their bag for mobile phone/devices. Please see below links to The Warriner 
website for more information.  

Facial	Piercings - Over the break, could you ensure nose piercings are replaced 
with discreet, clear retainers.  

Uniform	Link 

https://www.thewarrinerschool.co.uk/uniform 

Equipment Link 

https://www.thewarrinerschool.co.uk/equipment 

Yondr Link 

https://www.thewarrinerschool.co.uk/mobilephones 

Foodbanks 

This email is just to let you know that The Warriner School is now a referral agency for 
the Banbury Foodbank – if you need a foodbank voucher, please 
email l.armstrong@warriner.oxon.sch.uk and Mrs Armstrong will arrange this for 
you. There is no criteria of need in order to qualify for the voucher and below is a link to 
a list of locations where you can collect the food parcels 
from. https://banbury.foodbank.org.uk/locations/ 

Any questions please email Mrs Armstrong 

Charity	Donations 

Reminder to pay Christmas Jumper Day Donations of £1.00 per student, via ParentPay 
as soon as possible please. We would like to divide and send off all the proceeds to the 
charities, Save the Children, and Katharine House Hospice, before the Christmas 
holidays. 

Vibes 

Local Cheer Squad, Vibes Fitness and Cheer, Earns Coveted Spot in Prestigious Tampa 
Summit 2024 – Calls for Community Support. https://gofund.me/c21c3903 

 


